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Happy New Year!   

Our December 16th dance was a success with 38 guests and 5 Ramblers. We had a 
great group of “Ugly Holiday Sweaters” and the cookies and other snack foods were a 
huge success. The “Christmas Tree” sweatshirt guy (back row on the end) won a bag 
of popcorn for his efforts! The dance was so much fun! Come join us when you can.

 
Mark your calendars for our other two dances – March 17 with Romney Tannehill coming 
back for his second time at our club; May 19 with Bill back from Arizona. 

Upcoming visits – come join us! 
 
Several options for New Year’s Eve dances: St. Joe Squares (3-6 with pulled pork 

sandwiches to follow), Mo-Kan Squares in Nevada 7:30-10), Peppy Promenaders in 
Chillicothe (9-Midnight), or Docey Dandies in Gardner (7-11:30).   

Saturday, January 7 – Santa Fe Trailers; Caller: Stan Brooke. 7-9:30. Chili ‘n Soup Dance.  
Friday, January 13 – B-N-R Squares; Caller: Dan Robinson. 7:30-10. 
Saturday, January 14 – Shooting Stars; Caller: Stan Brooke. 7-9:30. 
Saturday, January 21 – Cross Trailers; Caller: Evan Pauley. 7-9:30.  
Saturday, January 28 – Silver Dollar Squares; Caller: Gene Miller. 8-10.  
Sunday, January 29 – Savannah Sashayers; Caller: Larry Dudgeon. 2-5pm. Larry hasn’t 

called for several years because of work conflicts, but he is back at the mic. You will 
really enjoy his calling.  

 
REMINDER: Club fundraisers:  
Adyline collects old cell phones & tablets to turn in for money.   
Edythe collects Best Choice labels to send in; we get $30/1,000 labels. 
Keep saving, bring them to a dance! 
 

Edythe  

 


